
FUTURE MEETINGS:  

Sept. 12, 2016 25th Annual Golf Tournament  Feb. 21, 2017 TBD 

Oct. 18, 2016 TBD  Mar. 21, 2017 Hiram Walker Boiler Tour (tentative) 

Nov. 8, 2016  
Ontario Climate Change Effects  April 18, 2017 Past Presidents’ Night - DL 

to HVAC Industry  May 16, 2017 Students’ Night 

Dec. 20, 2016 Christmas Social    

Jan. 17, 2017 Multi Family Heating Control System     

CHAPTER OFFICERS & BOARD OF GOVERNORS   BOARD OF GOVERNORS  

President: Paul Greff (519) 966 6100  James Smith (519) 737 5725 

President-Elect: Nathan Cook (519) 948 5000  Dan Castellan  (519) 253 3000 

Treasurer: David Dufour (519) 916 5411  Steve Koutsonicolas  (519) 999 9954 

Secretary: Adam Meeker (519) 737 5725    

CHAPTER COMMITTEES:  

Research 
Promotion: Andy Hrutka (519) 737 1888  

Grassroots Govern-
ment Advocacy Dan Castellan (519) 253 3000 

Membership: Patrick Castellucci (519) 250 2006  Student Activities Jamie Smith  (519) 890 8684 

Technology  
Transfer 

Bill Davies (519) 251 6824  
Fac. Adviser - U of 
W Student Chapter 

Dr. David Ting (519) 253 2871 

Historian: Gord Snell Newsletter Adam Meeker (519) 737 5725 (519) 964 1700 
Young  Engi-
neers in 
ASHRAE (YEA) 

Rene Plourde  (226) 344 5218  Reception Jeff Armstrong (519) 256 7922 

Refrigeration 
Chair 

Jon Palmer (519) 256 7922    

Please confirm your attendance by calling Paul Greff @ 519 966 6100 or Email: pgreff@vollmer.ca  
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25th
 Annual Golf Tournament

Monday, September 12th
, 2016

Pointe West Golf Club

Cost $150 per person, $600 per foursome

Includes 18 holes, Cart, Lunch, and BBQ Chicken & Ribs Dinner

Registration:     
Lunch:
Shotgun Start: 

For Reservations please email  

Paul Greff at pgreff@vollmer.ca
Or phone 519-966-6100 x 332, leave a message

Please make cheques payable to “ASHRAE Windsor” 

C/O Vollmer
3822 Sandwich St. Windsor, On. N9C 1C1

10:00am 
11:00am 
12:00pm

mailto:melissa.weldon@jasel.ca


25th

 Annual Golf Tournament

Sponsorship Opportunities

Tournament Sign Sponsor - $600
Your name on each of the signs that will be located throughout the course 
Tabletop display at end of tournament dinner
Display sign at the turn (provided by sponsor)

Welcome Package Sponsor- $1,000
A prize package for each of the entrants to the tournament consisting of 
a sleeve of golf balls, golf tees and ball marker with company logo

Lunch Sponsor - $1,000
Sponsor a Burger & Beer before the tournament

Closest to the Keg - $500
A new one to this year's tournament- exactly as it sounds 
Includes signage on Keg & Hole sponsorship with sign

Hole Sponsorships - $100 
Includes signage at sponsored hole



 
 
 
 
 

25st ANNUAL WINDSOR ASHRAE GOLF TOURNAMENT 
MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 12, 2016 

POINTE WEST GOLF CLUB 
REGISTRATION FORM 

 

 

Company Name:  _____________________________________________________________ 

 
Contact Person:  _____________________________________________________________ 

 

Email Address:  ______________________________________________________________ 

 
Phone: _____________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
Golfers (include email address if possible):  
        

1. __________________________________________________________________________ 
 
2. __________________________________________________________________________ 

 
3. __________________________________________________________________________ 
 
4. __________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Registration: 10:00am 

Lunch: 11:00am 
Shotgun Start: 12:00am 

 
$150 per person, $600 Per Foursome 
Includes 18 Holes, Cart, Lunch & BBQ Chicken & Ribs Dinner 

 
 

Please make Cheque Payable To:  ASHRAE Windsor, c/o Vollmer 
Return This Form With Payment To: 

Paul Greff 
Vollmer 

3822 Sandwich St.  
Windsor, ON N9C 1C1 

E-Mail : pgreff@vollmer.ca 

 

 

 

 
Note: Registration is not confirmed until payment has been received in full. 

mailto:pgreff@vollmer.ca
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Advertising and Promotion 
 

ASHRAE RESEARCH PROMOTION - GOLF MULLIGANS 
 

An important function of ASHRAE is the involvement with and support of research and 
education to progress and improve our industry.  A great deal of effort is put forth on Chapter, 
Region and Society levels to raise funding so research projects and educational programs can 
be made available to ASHRAE members and the industry as a whole. 
 
The Windsor Chapter will be fundraising for the Research Promotion Campaign by selling 
Mulligans during the Annual Golf Tournament.  With the purchase of one (or several) Mulligans, 
you can assist the Chapter with achieving its Research Promotion fundraising goals and 
potentially better your golf score.  Sound like a win/win situation!  Mulligans will be sold at the 
main registration booth. Fore! 
 

TABLE TOP DISPLAY  
 

What better way to display a new product, existing line, or share great ideas than to have a table 
top display at our monthly chapter meetings? 

 
The fee to provide a Table Top Display is $200.00 (CAD).  In addition to the presentation, the 
fee also covers the cost of the presenter’s meal at the event.  If interested in providing a Table 
Top Display at a future meeting to promote product lines or technologies, please contact Paul 
Greff to schedule.   

pgreff@vollmer.ca  
(519) 966-6100 

 

BUSINESS CARD PROMOTION 
 

The monthly newsletter is distributed to all of our ASHRAE Windsor members as well as several 
others that are involved in our industry.  Inclusion of your business card in the newsletter would 
provide a great opportunity to introduce your name and company to those members who may 
not know you personally.  Business cards may also be displayed on the new website. 

 
The fee to include your business card in the newsletter is $100.00 (CAD) for the year ending 
June 30, 2017.  If interested in having your business card information included in the monthly 
newsletter, please contact Paul Greff. 
 

pgreff@vollmer.ca  
(519) 966-6100 
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ASHRAE Conferences 
 

REGION II CHAPTERS REGIONAL CONFERENCES (CRC) 

 
The ASHRAE 2016 Region II CRC has come and gone and it was a complete success!  The 
CRC was hosted by the New Brunswick (NB) and Prince Edward Island (PEI) Chapters who did 
a great job of organizing and executing the conference events.  Thank you to all of the 
organizers and volunteers for your hard work and dedication.   
 
CRCs are held annually to bring representatives from each Chapter together to discuss Chapter 
operations and provide an opportunity to meet fellow ASHRAE members from other Chapters.   
 
Several Chair Committee and Board of Governors members represented the Windsor Chapter.  
The conference provided a great opportunity to develop knowledge and skills for use with our 
local chapter.  Feel free to locate these members during future meetings to discuss their 
experiences at the CRC. 
 
The 2017 CRC will be hosted by the Montreal Chapter on August 25, 26 and 27, 2017.  Be sure 
to mark these dates in your calendars and start making plans to attend!   
 
Additional details for the upcoming Region II CRC and other Region II events can be found on 
the ASHRAE Region II website below. 
 

http://region2.ashraeregions.org/crc.html 
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ASHRAE Chapter Involvement 
 

It is a welcome site to see Chapter members and non-member guests alike attend the monthly 
meetings and events.  The time and effort put fourth by all individuals to attend these events is 
greatly appreciated as it helps strengthen and develop our Chapter as a whole. 
 
As it takes time and effort to attend these meetings, it also takes a great deal of time, effort and 
dedication to organize and prepare for these events such that they are informative and 
enjoyable for everyone. 
 
As mentioned in the letter from our Chapter President, it is a goal of the Chapter to increase the 
number of participating members.  Involvement in Chapter operations is not limited to the Board 
of Governor and Chapter Committee positions.  All individuals interested in getting involved with 
ASHRAE at any level are encouraged to volunteer in any capacity they are willing and able to.  
Any efforts to help the Chapter continue to develop and improve would be greatly appreciated.   
 
If anyone is interested in volunteering for general involvement or have a specific task in mind,  
please contact Paul Greff.   

 
pgreff@vollmer.ca  

(519) 966-6100 
 


